Conncaught Street Elementary School

184 Connaught Sireet Phone: 506-453-5404
Fredericton, NB E3B 2A9 E-mail: ingrid. warris@nbed.nb.ca

Principal: Barb Corbeft  Vice-principat: Cheryl Storey  Admin. Assistant: Ingrid Warris

April 26, 2018

Dear Kindergarten Parents 2018-2019:

On Wednesday, May 23rd you are cordially invited to attend an orientation for new Kindergarten parents. It
will take place at the same time your child is having their kindergarten classroom experience. The purpose of
the orientation is to answer any of your questions about the school and other areas of educational interest to
you and welcome you and your child to our school community. Since other K parents are also in attendance,
perhaps you will even make some new friends.

The plan for the visitation is as follows:

e You are invited to bring your child to Connaught Street School for 1:30 pm and join us in the gym.
Beginning at 1:15 pm, parents may arrive to register for the orientation. If you wish to arrive prior to
1:15 pm, we invite you to explore our playground with your child. At 1:30 pm kindergarten teachers
and some other staff members will be introduced, and then your child will leave the gym with the
kindergarten teachers. Following their departure, we will have representatives of the Parent School
Support Committee (PSSC) and the Connaught Street School Family Association (CSSFA) bring greetings
and a brief introduction to the work of their committees. | will share some important information
about our school.

e At 2:00 pm your child is invited to go on a short bus ride around the block. This is an exciting part of
the K orientation experience for the children especially. Children will be taken to the bus by their
Kindergarten teacher. While children are on the bus, parents will be asked to complete some
additional registration paperwork. After the bus ride, you will receive your child at the bus lane and we
bid farewell until next fall.

The focus of this afternoon is building relationships between parents, children and the school, so feel free to
chat and connect with each other. Please check the school website toward the end of August for information

on school start-up.

Sincerely,

Slo. & éﬂ{/
Ms. Barb Corbett
Principal

At CSS, we care, we share and are fair!




